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As a Federal employee | have taken an oath of defense upon the Constitution which
acknowledges our natural rights granted from a power greater than man. An attempt of State
legislation to negate the constitution and give power to rapists, murders & home invaders is
extremely disturbing. The State must not attempt to undermine the Constitution. If Oregon
wanted to legalize slavery, if both parties agreed it could not because the 13th amendment of
the Constitution is > than State legislation. Yamhill County is chock, full of well armed,
private household’s that do not want Salem attempting to put us at risk thru illegal legislation
and forcing us to adopt sanctuary County rules to protect our friends and families from
Unconstitutional attempts to make us criminals and protect rapists and murders and
miscreants.

Regards,

Mr. Chambers
Yamhill County

Don J Chambers



